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PRODUCT ADVISORY NOTICE 
KEEPING YOU INFORMED OF PRODUCT CHANGES 

 

 
 
 
 
 
To: All Customers, Sales Representatives and Distributors  
 
Date:  March 3, 2016 
 
Subject: New 3.3V regulator in Series 3D65 Displays 
 
This Product Advisory Notice is to alert you that Grayhill is making a design change to the Series 3D65 
Display. 
 
Description of Change 
The standard product will now include a resistor that increases the 3.3 regulator voltage by 0.12V.  There 
is no change to the form, fit or function of the product. Power consumption will increase slightly from 
6.36W to 6.48W.  
 
Reason for Change 
This change will improve the Display’s performance when incoming voltage levels are close to the 
minimum.    
 
Effective Date 
Grayhill will begin to add this change to Series 3D65 Display assemblies starting April 1, 2016. 
 
Part Numbers Affected 
The standard part numbers shown below are affected: 
 
3D65XK-100 
3D65XK-100L 
3D65XK-1006 
3D65TK-100 
3D65TK-100L 
3D65TK-1006 
 
Action Required 
Please forward this notification to the appropriate person(s) in your organization. No other action is 
required. However, if you would like to receive a copy of the test report, please contact your Grayhill, Inc. 
sales associate. 
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